
 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Message from the Head 

 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 

It has been lovely seeing the children taking part in our Captain Tom 100 challenges today. If your child decides to take on 
any additional ‘100 challenges’ over the long weekend, it would be lovely to see some photos. 
 
We are starting to put together some plans for the remainder of the Summer Term with regards to trips and visits as well 
as swimming for some year groups. The additional COVID restrictions makes this more complex than normal, but we are 
determined to get as many enrichment opportunities restarted for your children as we can. We will be in touch with more 
information in due course. 
 
Please remember to use the Food Hub form below if you would like to receive food next Friday. We need this information 
by Tuesday morning at the latest. 
 
I hope you are all able to enjoy the extended weekend and we look forward to seeing your child/ren back in school on 
Tuesday morning. 
 
Best wishes  
Miss Lock 

DEVORAN NEWS 
 

30 April 2021 

Captain Tom 100 
Today the children have had great fun taking on their various challenges for Captain Tom. The excitement around the 
school has been lovely to see.  
Thank you to everyone who brought in some sponsorship money for this event. We will keep the bucket on the gate 
on Tuesday as we know some children are keen to try and raise more money over the weekend by creating further 
challenges!  
 
 
 
 
 
The Year Five children took on the challenge 
of running 100 laps of the school field. They 
will sleep well tonight!  
 
 
Year Six played dodgeball (using PE equipment  
to deflect balls) until we had the score of 100. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
           Year Three took on a range 
           of different challenges that 
           included 100 ball passes, 100 
           pictures and 100 laps of the 
           playground! 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Food Hub Support 
To request food hub support, please use this online form. We will place orders for the next food deliver on 
Tuesday morning and will distribute it on Friday. It would be really helpful if you can hand an empty, named 
shopper bag (or two) to the office by Tuesday morning for us to use.  
This is open to all our families and all information will be kept in strictest confidence.   
 

  

Parking 
Please remember that the roundabout is a no-parking and a no-stopping zone.  
 

  

COVID-19 Roadmap 
As a school we continue to work really hard to keep our bubbles safe with all the additional measures we have in 
place. We would like to politely remind our community about the current roadmap; outdoor gatherings of either 6 
people (the Rule of 6) or 2 households is currently allowed. Whilst it is inevitable that, whilst using community areas 
such as parks, you will meet more people, please be considerate of the roadmap in order to keep our staff, children 
and community safe. It puts the school in a very difficult position when children talk about birthday parties, play 
dates in houses and sleepovers when this is not part of the roadmap that is in place to keep us all safe. 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSf29TiLZvfD_JX7tE19cIdrorQgx0CzDTTn0nP6QR501lM1ZQ/viewform?usp=sf_link


 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 


